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Year 8 BTC Curriculum Day  

Attending workshops facilitated by BTC, our Year 8 
students got busy finding out about the variety of courses 
and qualifications on offer to them this week.  This was a 
very informative and fun day, which will  support students 
with their Year 9 and Post-16 Options. Thanks to BTC for 

all the support you provide to our students, it’s much 
appreciated.   

Message from Mrs Matthews                                                                                                             Friday 30th June 2023 

We’ve had a lovely week with Enrichment Week and our first group in Spain. I 
won’t take up much space, so there’s more room for photos!!  Mrs Matthews 

IKB Art Project  

This week our students worked 
with Year 2 IKB primary school 
pupils on their own versions of 

Sarah Morris’ Work. They 
worked in teams of five, whilst 

the final touches were added  to 
the large Morris mural.  

The results of both the extended 
doodle wall and the Morris mural 

are awesome! Well done CFS 
Year 9 & 10, and of course IKB 

Years R, 1 & 2.  

Enrichment Week - Insight Into Apprenticeships 

Commuting to Bristol by train, harbour tour followed by a 
business lunch at Za Za Bazaar was an exciting way to 
bring the Insight into Apprenticeship programme to an end. 

Our group of Year 9 students have 
had some great experiences 
supported by Wessex Water, BTC, 
Mendip Outdoor Centre, Taunton 
Museum and the Royal Navy. Our 
thanks to the South Bristol Youth 
Group for providing this 
opportunity, we look forward to 
working with you next year.  

Work Experience next week 

Wishing all our Year 10 
students a great week at 
work. On Monday, please 
make sure that you take 

the Health & Safety 
Induction and Contacts 
form with you and that it 
gets completed by your 

supervisor. Take lots of photos throughout the week and 
send them to charityhunt@courtfields.net and remember to 

practise those important employability skills. We can’t wait to 
hear how you get on. 

mailto:charityhunt@courtfields.net
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DIARY DATES 

30th June-8th July 

Spain Trip Year 9 

3rd-7th July 

Year 10 Work Experience Week 

4th-5th July 

Year 6 Transition Days 

6th July 

Year 8 & 9 catch up vaccinations 

7th July 

Year 11 Prom 

13th July  

Years 5 & 6 Sports Festival 

14th July 

CFS Pride Day 

17th-21st July 

Madagascar Week 

18th July 

Sports Day 

19th July 

Non-uniform day for Madagascar & 
Madagascar’s Got Talent Show 

20th July  

Reserve Sports Day 

21st July 

Last day of term—early finish 

Brilliant Feedback! 

We were thrilled to receive the 
following feedback from Bridgwater & 
Taunton College, following a recent 

Year 10 enrichment trip:  

“You really do have the loveliest 
students. Your students were an 

absolute pleasure to have on 
campus.  They conducted themselves 
in such a mature manner.  Feedback 

from the curriculum has also been 
extremely positive about your 

students’ mature conduct throughout 
the day. Would you please pass on 

our deepest thanks for their 
outstanding representation of their 

school.” 

Well done Year 10! 

 Insight into Apprenticeships  
Celebratory Event  

Hosted at BTC, Cannington Campus, our students 
and their families celebrated completion of this 

“Unlocking Potential Somerset”  programme with 
motivational presentation from the newly 

appointed High Sheriff of Somerset, certificates 
and cake!   

With workshops facilitated by BTC, Royal Navy, 
Wessex Water and the Mendip Outdoor 

Centre,  our 
group of Year 9 
students have 

developed their 
confidence and 
skills set.  We 

thank all at 
South Bristol 

Youth for 
providing this 

opportunity and 
look forward to 
working with 

you again in the 
next academic 

year. 

Rounders CVL 

Only one more rounders CVL left to 
go for the Year 7s and that will be 

rounders season finished! Well done 
to both the Year 9s playing recently, 
displaying great fielding skills! The 
Year 8s played last week showing 

learning and development! 

Happy Healthy Holidays  

Bookings for Happy Healthy Holidays 
are now open! To book activities, 

parents and carers will need to have 
their unique booking code provided by 

ourselves or another referrer. This 
provision is for children on benefits 

related school meals. See  
www.sasp.co.uk/happy-healthy-
holidays for more information. 

Take a moment to find a 

comfy position that you can 

sit still in.

Sit and listen to any sounds 

you can hear. 

Notice the loudest, obvious 

sounds.

Notice the quieter, more 

subtle sounds.

Mindful 

Moments

Madagascar Week 

Don’t forget, non uniform day and the 

Talent Show for Madagascar Week 

will be on Wednesday 19
th
 July. We 

have 12 acts so it’s going to be a 

really good show! Tickets can be 

bought on the door - 

Adults £5, 

Concessions £2.50. 

Show starts at 

6.30pm. 

Prom news! 

The prom arrival time 
slots have now been 

emailed to parents and 
are ready to be booked. 

Here's to a fantastic 
evening!  


